Allan Henderson <ahenderson@cityofshelbyvillein.com>

BZA 2022-06

Angie BENEFIEL > Mon, Mar 28, 2022 at 7:33 PM
To: Allan Henderson <ahenderson@cityofshelbyvillein.com>

there was a typo when | sent the email below. It should've read " my husband and myself have NO
objections to Columbus Campbell raising the height of his garage." Sorry for this miss
communication.

David and Angela Benefiel
[Quoted text hidden]



Allan Henderson <ahenderson@cityofshelbyvillein.com>

BZA 2022-06

1me age

Angie BENEFIEL W> Sat, Mar 26, 2022 at 4:39 PM
To: "ahenderson@cityofshelbyvillein.com” <ahenderson@cityofshelbyvillein.com>

To whom it may concern,

My husband and myself have objections to Columbus Campbell raising the height of his
garage

thank you,

David and Angela Benefiel
521 Fourth Street





